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Teresa Potter

From: Melissa Mackedon
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 9:38 AM
To: Teresa Potter
Subject: FW: 

 
 

From: Isma Marquez <ismaelmarquez413@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 4:55 PM 
To: SPCSA Public Comment <publiccomment@spcsa.nv.gov> 
Subject:  
 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Muy excelente  escuela  maestros muy amables  


